
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Gulf Hagas – Whitecap Project 

8,402 acres on Katahdin Iron Works Road 
Bowdoin College Grant East, Piscataquis County  

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future (LMF) Board will vote on a 
proposal to allocate funds for the State of Maine Bureau of Parks and Lands fee simple acquisition of 
1,264+/- acres of land and the acquisition of a working forest easement on 7,138+/- acres owned by Pine 
State Timberlands, LLC of Skowhegan, Maine; located on Katahdin Iron Works Road in Bowdoin 
College Grant East, Piscataquis County. The fee parcel is identified in Piscataquis County Registry of 
Deeds Book 2471, Pg 271 and the easement parcel is Book 2472, Pg 1. The Bureau of Parks and Lands 
will manage these parcels for their traditional recreational and forestry resources. Public comment on this 
acquisition will be accepted at the LMF Board meeting February 14, 2017, at 1:00 PM at 32 Blossom 
Lane, Augusta, Marquardt Building, Room 118. Written comments on the proposed acquisition will be 
accepted until 5:00 PM February 13, 2017.  Submit comments to Tom Miragliuolo, LMF Program, #22 
SHS, Augusta, ME 04333 or at the meeting. For more information, contact the above address or call 207-
592-1724 or 287-3200. 
 


